
STATE OF WEST VIRGINIA

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

CHARLESTON

April 3, 2012

The Honorable Natalie E. Tennant

Secretary of State

State Capitol

Charleston, West Virginia

Dear Ms. Tennant:

Pursuant to the provisions of section fourteen, article VII of

the Constitution of West Virginia, I hereby disapprove and return

Enrolled Committee Substitute for Senate Bill No. 634.  It is my

understanding that the goal of this legislation is already

permitted by law, thus rendering the bill superfluous and

unnecessary.  For this reason, I must veto the legislation.

Very truly yours,

  Earl Ray Tomblin,

    Governor.

cc: The Honorable Jeffrey V. Kessler

The Honorable Richard Thompson


